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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I have been privileged to work for Logos Public Charter School since its inception. Over the last 

14 years our enrollment has increased to over 1300 students and a waitlist of hundreds as parents 

desire to have their children be part of our school community.  Our model has worked 

successfully every year and continues to improve.  While it is inspiring to see what we have been 

able to accomplish with so much less funding than the mainstream public schools, I cannot help 

but wonder how much more effective and impactful we would be with more funds. I believe 

charter schools are here to stay; their effectiveness cannot be emphasized sufficiently; school 

districts should allot more State School Fund dollars to them. 

 

Thank you for your attention to Oregon House Bill 3444 and your desire to help educate Oregon 

students. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Janet Y West 


